
 

 

 

 

7/8/20 
 

Dear Summer School Primary Parents,  

We are looking forward to seeing our new and returning students on Monday, July 13 - the first day of 
the summer session! Please find attached the PowerPoint presentation (as a PDF) for the primary 
campus. We hope that the presentation is shared with your children, as it features pictures of our 
summer school staff and what everyone will need to do upon arrival (specifically getting temperature 
taken and saying good-bye at gate.) Whenever possible, we frame why we are doing things the way we 
are positively. You need to get your temperature taken to make sure it is safe for you to be at school. 
We need to wash our hands to help keep everyone safe. Your friend needs to be working there while 
you are working here to keep everyone safe. While we will discuss germs, we will say that are 
everywhere and that many are ok but that there are also germs that can make you or others sick and 
since we cannot see them, we are being extra careful. 

As a reminder, a morning health screening should be performed before students arrive at school. Staff 
will conduct a temperature check and health screening each morning of the summer session. We ask 
that all adults wear masks when they are dropping off and picking up. Please follow social distancing 
protocols of you need to wait for your child’s staff member to take your child to their cohort. 

The Khalsa Covid-19 Health Screening Acknowledgment form is attached to this email; please fill out, 
sign, and email it to us by Friday, July 11, or bring it with you on Monday, July 13. 

As always, please let us know if you have any questions or concerns! 

 
 
 
Karen Paxton 
 


